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Comments: The idea of prohibiting fixed anchors and the replacement of existing bolts on climbing routes in

wilderness areas not only limits access to wilderness areas, but it also creates an unsafe environment for

everybody to explore these spaces. Bolts rust, and without proper inspection/replacement, serious injuries or

deaths could occur. We need to create a new standard for these practices, rather than completely wiping them

off the table. Climbers have the same rights to be outside as everybody else. As long as we practice Leave No

Trace ethics from car to crag, I believe we should be allowed to continue to pursue the legacy that is outdoor rock

climbing, including the ability to safely climb and lower off fixed anchors.


